
TO:  Agency Members       
FROM: Krista Galdun 
RE:  Meeting Announcement 
DATE:  August 1, 2025 

 

The following meeting of the STAMP Sewer Works, Inc. has been scheduled: 

 

STAMP Sewer Works, Inc. Board Meeting – Thursday, August 7th at 2:30 pm 

 

These meetings will be held at the Dr. Bruce A. Holm Upstate MedTech Centre, 99 MedTech 
Drive, Batavia, New York. 


